Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 9:22 AM
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.019

From: Nick Maggio

Sent: Saturday, February 19, 2022 2:03 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File OP.21.019

To whom it may concern,

COMMUNICATION C140
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

As a resident of Vaughan | wish to voice my concern with the development of 5 rental apartment
buildings at Weston and Major Mackenzie. Is the plan to create another Jane Finch corridor. The city of
Vaughan has already created crime and drugs infested corridor at the rental apartments at Jane and

Hwy 7. | have witnessed three drug busts on Portage apartments.

| demand to STOP the proposed development of this ludicrous project. Stop crime and drugs. Getting

revenue from developers is NOT the answer.

| am an extremely dissatisfied resident of Vaughan. Mayor Bevilacqua should think about the long term

and not the short term.

Thank you for your consideration and please accept my NO for this development.

Nick Maggio
.Templewood Crescent
Woodbridge, ON
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